

TRƯỜNG ĐẠI HỌC THỦ DẦU MỘT
TRUNG TÂM NGOẠI NGỮ VÀ ĐÀO TẠO QUỐC TẾ
KỶ THI TIẾNG ANH KHÔNG CHUYÊN – CẤP ĐỘ 3
MÔN THI: ĐỌC

1. Millet is ____ an important crop in Nigeria these days.
A. become
B. becomes
C. becoming
2. A salad is ____ than French fries.
A. nutritious
B. more nutritious
C. the most nutritious
3. Sara always ____ chocolate cake for parties.
A. make
B. makes
C. is making
4. It's always hot and humid here, so farmers ____ a lot of rice.
A. grow
B. grows
C. are growing
5. Matthew isn't here now. He's probably ____ his friend.
A. visit
B. visits
C. visiting
6. I'm not hungry. I have ____ eaten breakfast.
A. already
B. ever
C. yet
7. Linda has ____ been on a train.
A. ever
B. yet
C. never
8. What do you usually ____ for breakfast?
A. eat
B. eats
C. eating
9. No, thank you. I never ____ coffee at night.
A. drink
B. drinks
C. am drinking
10. Many people ____ bread every day.
A. bake
B. bakes
C. are baking
11. My mother is ____ as my sister.
A. as beautiful
B. more beautiful
C. the most beautiful
12. This is ____ cheese I have ever eaten!
A. good
B. better
C. the best
13. ____ are you looking at me like that?
A. When
B. How long
C. Why
14. ____ your gran still sick in hospital?
A. Is
B. Why
C. Does
15. ____ is the problem here? Can I help?
A. What
B. When
C. How
16. My little brother is very ____ because he makes a lot of noise when I am trying to study.
A. annoying
B. strict
C. pretty
17. I am a ____ person. I enjoy making my own clothes.
A. religious
B. fit
C. creative

18. My parents are relaxed and cool and hardly ever ____.

- A. generous
- B. strict
- C. neat

19. He likes giving presents to people - he's very kind and ____.

- A. patient
- B. generous
- C. open

20. My dad is very ____ and never shouts at us even when we are annoying.

- A. patient
- B. neat
- C. generous

Passage 1: Read the passage. Select T if the statements are true or false. True mark A, False mark B.

Natasha's Five Rules for Trendspotters

Rule 1: Look, then look again. As a trendspotter, your job is to look carefully. When you see a style you like, look again. Ask yourself, is it really going to be a trend?

Rule 2: Lead, don't follow. Trendspotters should be bold. Trendspotters should be fresh. Trendspotters should always be out in front of the style. Always!

Rule 3: Be different, but connect. It's easy to find something that's unique and dramatic. But does your idea connect? Does it have any real meaning to real people? That's what you're looking for.

Rule 4: Forget old and new. New things can get old very fast. And old things can get new. Don't worry about old or new. Just look for things that make you smile. Retro can be trendy.

Rule 5: Be yourself. You're stylish. You know what's good. So go with it! Don't worry about what others think. Be yourself.

- 21. Trendspotters should never be different.
- 22. Trendspotters should never be different.
- 23. Trendspotters should look only for new things.
- 24. Trendspotters should worry about what everyone else thinks.
- 25. Trendspotters should remember that they're stylish.

Passage 2: Read the article and select the correct answer to the questions.

Many Americans love country music, particularly its guitar folk music and sad love songs. But where did country music come from? Like many things in the United States, country music came from a mix of cultures.

Over 200 years ago, groups of Europeans and Africans settled in the southern part of the U.S. These people brought their traditional musical instruments with them, such as banjos and fiddles. After a week of hard work, people would relax by playing and listening to music. Over time, musicians from different cultures introduced each other to their styles of music. They learned from each other and started mixing styles. Singers wrote new song lyrics about living a hard life in the U.S. This is how country music was born.

In the 1940s, radio became a popular source of entertainment. People could hear the best country singers and bands on the radio. Over 70 years later, country music radio stations are still among the most popular radio stations in America.

26. What is this article mainly about?

- A. the history of country music

- B. why people like country music
 - C. the most popular country singers
27. What does settled mean in this article?
- A. to grow up in a place
 - B. to travel through a place
 - C. to move somewhere and build homes
28. Where was country music born?
- A. Africa
 - B. Europe
 - C. America
29. When did country music start playing on the radio?
- A. over 200 years ago
 - B. 70 years later
 - C. in the 1940s
30. What is true about country music today?
- A. It is traditional European music.
 - B. It includes love songs and guitar music.
 - C. People play it only on the weekends.